
PUBLIC NOTICE OF MEETINGS OF
THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS OF

CLEAR CREEK VALLEY WATER and SANITATION DISTRICT

PUBLIC NOTICE is hereby given that meetings of the Board of Directors of the Clear 

Creek Valley Water and Sanitation District for the year 2025 and until further notice will be held 

on the SECOND THURSDAY OF EACH MONTH COMMENCING AT THE HOUR OF 4:30 

P.M. at the District office located at 5420 Harlan Street, Arvada, Colorado 80002, at which time 

and place the business of such Board shall be conducted and shall be open to the public. 

IN WITNESS WHEREOF, this Notice is given pursuant to statute this 15 th day of 

December, 2024.

CLEAR CREEK VALLEY WATER
AND SANITATION DISTRICT

By   /s/ Joseph Calabrese
President


